
June 7th, 2021 
 

To Hokkaido University Students 
 

Student Support Division, Academic Affairs Department 
 

Food Distribution for Hokkaido University Students 
 

Hokkaido University will hold a food distribution event for Hokkaido University students 
facing financial insecurity due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
Please see the details of this event, below. 
 
This event is made possible by the “Hokkaido University Frontier Foundation” based on 
donations from the studentsʼ families, alumni, universityʼs faculty and staff, and companies. 
 
〇 Date and Time : Friday, June 25, 2021 
〇 Site   : Clark Memorial Student Center 
〇 Eligibility : In principle, undergraduate and graduate students studying in 

Sapporo Campus (including international students) who live 
alone and are facing financial difficulty. 

〇 Supplies  : Rice (2 kg), canned food, cup noodle, ready-to-eat food, etc. 
     1,000 sets of food worth about 2,000 Yen/person 
〇 Registration  : From Monday, June 7 to Friday, June 11, 2021 
    Hokkaido University CO-OP homepage, click the following URL 

(https://reg34.smp.ne.jp/regist/is?SMPFORM=njqd-lgocpc-
f9a4ee5ed53592978e03ccce6a17a1fb） 

  (1,000 people will be selected by lot from the first 2,500 people.) 
 
 

【Contact】 
Student Support Division, Academic Affairs Department 

TEL：011-706-7532 
 

https://reg34.smp.ne.jp/regist/is?SMPFORM=njqd-lgocpc-f9a4ee5ed53592978e03ccce6a17a1fb

